
 

Dear Parents 
 

This letter has been sent home to inform you about your child’s learning for next 

week.  
 

In Literacy, we will be looking at stories which contain flashbacks. We are using 

Harry Potter texts to generate flashback ideas and will then will be using our own 

knowledge to create a flashback story of our own. 
 

In Numeracy, we will be recapping fundamental skills. We will look at multiplying 

and dividing whole and decimal numbers by 10, 100 and 1000 before moving onto 

ordering and comparing numbers with three decimal places. Finally, we will focus 
on solving problems involving equivalent fractions, decimals and percentages.  

 

In Science, we will be identifying and locating the major organs in the human 
body. We will then look at the roles and responsibilities of organs such as the heart 

and the lungs. 

 

In IPC, we will be starting our new topic of ‘Going Global.’ We will be investigating 
where products and everyday items are resourced from around the world, and 

where companies in the local area originate from. 

 
In ICT, we are learning to select, use and combine a variety of software on a range 

of digital devices that accomplish given goals by inserting digital photos into a 

desk top publishing package to create a comic strip effect. 
 

In PSHE, we are learning to recognise our learning strengths and set challenging 

but realistic goals for ourselves. 

 
For Spellings, students will receive their spelling lists on Thursday and will be 

tested on the list the following week. Students will have 11 words to learn during 

the course of the week. 
 

Notice & Reminders: 

 

 Please remember to check your child’s Communication Book daily. 

 Please remember to like our Facebook page Year 6 for updates from the 

Year group.  

 Please send your child to school with a jumper or coat.  

 

Have a lovely weekend! 
 

  The week ahead in Year 6         (7 – 11 January 2018) 



Yours faithfully 

 
Year 6 Team 

 


